
SCOUT NEWS 
Boy Scout Apple Day will be held on 

Saturday, October 17th, 
The Cubs will be making a house to 

house canvass during the morning, There 
will be a prize for the boys with the best 
trinmed baskets. 

The Group Committee will be having a 
work party out to the Sccut Camp Saturday 
moming, leaving the Post Office at 8:00 
a.m, Would all those who are available 
come out and help make the camp shipshape for 
the winter, 

Both the Scout and Cub Leaders report 
&@ most successful camp and wish to thank all 
those who helped to get the camp ready on 
time. 

First meeting of the Boy Scouts will be 
held Tuesday, September 22, 1953 at 7:30 
pem, at the Continuation School. 
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CARD OF THANKS 
Although it is impossible to put into 

words, the thanks that we would like to offer 
to our friends in Terrace Bay, we would like 
to take this opportunity to make an attempt 
to say our thanks to all of you, 

We have most'certainly enjoyed the friend- 
ship of you good people during our stay here 
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STORK CLUB (Cont, ) 
September 12th.and 

Mr. and Mrs, James Stewart on the 
birth of a son on September 16th, 
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FOR SALE 
One piano in good condition, 
or phone 467, 

Call #241 
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WANTED 
A few more pin setters to round out this 
year's pin setting crew. Any boys wishing 
to work a couple of nights a week, please 
contact Leon any night between 7:00 and .... 
11:00 o'clock at the bowling alleys, dial 

245. 
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FOR SALE 

1 Browning Semi Automatic 22 riffle - 
Used one season. $50,00 Time Card #219, 
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The Annual Meeting of the Badminton 
Club will be held in the spare class 

and the many kindnesses that you have bestowed room of the Continuation School Wednesday 
upon us at this time of our departure, to make Sept, 23rd at 7:30 p.m, 
our home in theUnited States, will always be 
uppermost in our minds when we think of 
Terrace \Bay, 

From all of us to all of you, once again, 
many thanks, 

Mr, and Mrs, Dave McDonald and Family. 
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NOTICE 
The Local Kiwanis Club just received a 

wire from British Columbia, to the effect 
that those delicious McIntosh Red Apples 
will be for sale by the Local Kiwanians 
around the weck of September 28th. You will 
be contacted by the local members to purchase 
these apples, and your patronage for this 
worthy cause would be very much appreciated, 

Proceeds from this sale will be used 
to sponsor Kiwanis work in Terrace Bay. 
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STORK CLUB 
Congratulations this week go to Mr. and 

Mrs, Jack Yates on the birth of a son on 
(Cont. on next col,) 

Come cut and meke 

your choice of officers for the coming 

scason,. 
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LOST 

Brown leather wallet at Hotel Terrace or 

Mill, Finder please contact Mr, W. A. 
McMillan, (Bell Telephone) Room 204 - 
Hotel Terrace, 
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FOUND 
Childs shoe - colour brown - size 33, 
Practically new. Held in Ontario Provin- 
cial Police Office, 
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NOTICE TO ALL CREDIT UNION MEMBERS 
The Credit Union office will be closed 

from Oct. 2 to the 19th. Any Credit Union 
Member contemplating a loan in this period 
are requested to call at the office at 11 
Pine Crescent and fill out the necessary 
forms before September 28 so that the 
cheques and necessary book work may be 
done before closing the office, Office 
hours are Mon, Wed, and Fri. 7 p.m -9 p.m.


